NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Statement from Senator Adams in response to concerns of the

failure of the Brownsville Post Office to deliever mail

ERIC ADAMS May 6, 2013

For more coverage of this story, click here.

Senator Adams states:

"The mail isa critical government service--and every Brooklynite has a right to receive letters and parcels
in a timely manner, no matter what neighborhood you live in. When we start letting zip code determine
whether or not you get the mail, we've lost. If mail carriersfeel they need extra protection in higher-crime
areas, then let's work to do that. In the meantime, they should re-read their motto: "gloom of night "
should not stop "these couriers from the swift completion of their appointed round.”


http://www.nypost.com/p/news/local/brooklyn/mailmen_deliver_us_from_evil_9TJh9RgtiTv1FGwOw05MOI

